
 

  
 

 
 
Maths Hubs Network Collaborative Projects 
NCP19-18   Programme Information Sheet    
   

Lesson Design Work Groups 
Now running in phase/key stage-cohorts or with a textbook focus 
 

These Work Groups will equip you to identify and understand the key 
features involved in designing lessons in a Teaching for Mastery 
context, see them in practice, and create materials to use in your 
class/school. 
 

Across three days, participants will have an opportunity to observe 
Mastery Specialist Teachers, co-create materials and then develop 
practice back in school. 
 

Who is this for?                                                              
Work Groups are aimed at schools that were part of the London SW Maths Hub’s Teaching for Mastery Work Groups last year. 
Participating teachers will be other than those who were lead participants. Schools are expected to enrol two teachers each 
for the desired cohort (and both teachers must attend all sessions).  
 

Cohort 1 - Year 1/Year 2 
 

Day 1 – 04/12/19 – Ravenstone Primary School, SW12 9SS 
Day 2 – 16/01/20 – Heathmere Primary School, SW15 4LJ 
Day 3 – 31/03/20 – Chesterton Primary School, SW11 5DT 
(All sessions 09.30 – 15.00) 

Cohort 3 - Year 5/Year 6 
 

Day 1: Monday 20th January 2020 (09.30 – 15.00) 
Day 2: Thursday 13th February 2020 (09.30 – 15.00) 
Day 3: Tuesday 17th March 2020 (09.30 – 15.00) 
Chesterton Primary School, Dagnall Street SW11 5DT  

Cohort 2 - Year 3/Year 4   
 

Day 1: Wednesday 4th December 2019 (9:00 – 15:00)   
Day 2: Tuesday 11th February 2019 (9:00 – 15:00)   
Day 3: Friday 24th April 2020 (9:00 – 15:00)  
Avenue Primary Academy, Sutton SM2 6JE 

Cohort 4 - Using text books - KS1 & KS2   BOOK NOW 
 

Day 1 Monday 9th March (09.30 – 15.00) 
Day 2 Monday 30th March (09.30 – 15.00) 
Day 3 Monday 27th April (09.30 – 15.00) 
Belleville Primary School, Meteor Street, SW11 5NZ  

 
 

Expectations of participants and their schools 
 

Participants will be expected to  
 Attend all 3 Work Group sessions. 
 In between sessions, develop their own practice around lesson design, work closely with their co-participant and keep a 

reflective journal. 
 Contribute to the national evaluation process through a short survey after the Work Group has finished. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Great feedback from last year’s project includes: 
“I have become a lot more confident understanding mastery. Our 
whole lesson structure has changed and I feel like a completely 
different maths teacher.” 
 

If you’re interested, what next? 
Contact the London SW Maths Hub Administrator Lesley 
Dibbens admin@londonsouthwestmathshub.co.uk  to 
request a booking form to secure a place in the selected 
cohort. 
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